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		The following excerpt is from the book - When I Got Busy, I Got Better (P-78):
"Participating in service has clearly demonstrated to me some of the day-to-day reality of recovery in Al-Anon stretching back over the last half-century; it has given me a sense that there is a lasting hope in the world and that I can make a difference in preserving and imparting a continuing sense of positive achievement."

And… the Department most directly responsible for interacting with members and groups within the WSC Structure as well as in structures across the globe is looking for a NEW Programs Specialist beginning April 2022. Looking for variety? – Look no further! This position offers YOU the opportunity to support the International, Groups Services, Literature, Community Relations, and Conference Teams.

To fill this role, we are seeking an individual who has been an active member of Al-Anon for the last five to seven years and has served above the group level. We are excited to work with someone who is passionate about Al-Anon service and carrying the message to families and friends of Alcoholics across the globe. 

Are you that member? Have you ever dreamed of working at the WSO or even wondered what it would be like? If you believe you might be – or even if you only have an inkling – we encourage you to talk to your Sponsor and your Higher Power and then, if you feel called, to simply do the footwork and trust the outcome. Thank you in advance for considering this opportunity. We gratefully anticipated receiving and reviewing your cover letter and professional resume at HumanRes@al-anon.org no later than February 28, 2022. Please include your service experience as part of your cover letter.


------------------------------
Sarah Smith
Director of Programs
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